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April	13,	2018		
	
Samantha	Henningson	
City	Council,	Ward	4	
City	of	Saint	Paul	
25	West	4th	Street	
St.	Paul,	MN	55102	
	
Dear	Councilmember	Henningson:	
	
At	its	meeting	on	April	9,	the	Union	Park	Transportation	Committee	voted	unanimously	to	support	a	
reduction	of	the	speed	limit	on	Cretin	Avenue	between	I-94	and	Marshall	Avenue	from	35	mph	to	
30	mph.		
	
As	you	know,	Union	Park	has	also	convened	a	working	group	of	residents	and	business	owners	to	
address	pedestrian	safety	concerns	along	Cretin	Avenue	through	Union	Park.	At	its	meeting	on	April	
11,	that	group	also	unanimously	expressed	support	for	the	speed	limit	reduction,	as	an	important	
measure	consistent	with	the	other	recommendations	it	is	developing	in	conjunction	with	Public	
Works	staff.		
		
Please	let	me	know	if	you	have	any	questions.			
	
Thank	you,	
	

	
	
Julie	Reiter,	Executive	Director	
Union	Park	District	Council	
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